
2 December 2013 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Transparency and accurate reporting of research protocols and study results is paramount for high 
quality research that should inform the target users (public, patients, health care professionals, 
decision makers) about which decision should be made in healthcare and health system 
governance. 
 
As a health services researcher, teacher and director of Cochrane Switzerland (the Swiss Branch 
of the collaboration) I hereby express my (our) support to the work accomplished in the framework 
of the EQUATOR network. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Bernard Burnand 
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